Kublic Comment - Special Issues

Beamon, Daisy < Msb2827@aol.com> From:

Friday, April 9, 2021 9:31 AM Sent:

To: sbcob

Subject: Departmental Budgets/Public Safety

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Flagged



Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Board of Supervisors,

I write to express my strong support to improve racial justice and prioritize humane treatment for justiceinvolved people in our County.

I respectfully but firmly call on you to reallocate our criminal justice budget to advance transformational changes:

Permanently reduce Sheriff's Department funding to support a long-term average jail population of approximately 550.

Reduce general funding for our Sheriff's Department by up to \$26.7 million and 165 FTEs to bring our **Sheriff Department budget**

in line with comparable counties.

Reduce Sheriff's Department funding for traditional policing that doesn't reduce recidivism. Reallocate funds to community-based diversion and alternatives to jail, including more funds for the Behavioral Wellness Department to provide non-jail options for

mental health and addiction needs. Reallocate funds to support transition planning for jail residents returning to our community.

Increase funding for the Public Defender Department to expand holistic advocacy and culturally competent staff to improve advocacy across the racial/ethnic spectrum.

Reallocate funds to County CEO to expand and centralize data collection and analytics. Require Departments to provide evidence-based

data for programs to reduce recidivism.

Offer a grant to the Sheriff's Department to expand jail internet and volunteer access including the awardwinning Freedom to Choose

program that reduces recidivism.

Rethink plans for \$28M to refurbish the South County Jail. Reduce footprint to about 200 jail beds. Repurpose funds to build transitional

housing to stabilize eligible jail residents' re-entry into our community. Build a separate assessment center to screen and divert those who

are appropriate for community-based alternatives.

Fund seed money to study a possible Civilian Oversight Commission to ensure Sheriff Department transparency and accountability

and deter police misconduct.

Transformational change requires courage. I will watch for you to vote for significant change now. The commissioned KPMG studies, and we, the people, will support you in this.

Sincerely,

Daisy Beamon She/her

From:

Susan Benson <ssbenson9@gmail.com>

Sent:

Friday, April 9, 2021 9:44 AM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

COMMENT: DEPT. BUDGETS/PUBLIC SAFETY

Follow Up Flag:

Follow up

Flag Status:

Flagged

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

PUBLIC COMMENT: Carpinteria resident

Departmental Budgets/Public Safety/Public Safety Special Issues

Dear County Supervisor Williams:

The insistent and committed national voice on making criminal justice transformational changes should be heard in Santa Barbara County at this time of budget decisions. I acknowledge and thank you and the Board for its "significant efforts to collective improve criminal justice system...." as outlined in the budget meeting materials. I strongly urge you to prioritize criminal justice reform so that Santa Barbara may become a model for the entire state.

The heads and hearts of political leaders are often in the right place. It's the decimal points within line items that are not. I ask you to consider all of the following transformational criminal justice budget items in deciding Santa Barbara's 2021-2022 budget. While millions of dollars under discussion concern "bricks and mortar" the majority of funding is to develop programs that will build and rebuild the LIVES of our neighbors.

REDUCE:

- --general funding for our Sheriff's Department by up to \$26.7 million and 165 FTEs to bring our Sheriff Department budget in line with comparable counties.
- -- Sheriff's Department funding for traditional policing that doesn't reduce recidivism. Reallocate funds to community-based diversion and alternatives to jail, including more funds for the Behavioral Wellness Department to provide non-jail alternatives for mental health and addiction needs.

REALLOCATE:

- --funds to support transition planning for jail residents returning to our community.
- --funds to County CEO to expand and centralize data collection and analytics. Require Departments to provide evidence-based data for programs to reduce recidivism.

INCREASE:

--funding for the Public Defender Department to expand holistic advocacy, culturally competent staff, and investigational staff, to improve advocacy across the racial/ethnic spectrum.

OFFER:

- --a grant to the Sheriff's Department to expand jail internet and volunteer access -- including the award winning Freedom to Choose program that reduces recidivism.
- --seed money to study a possible Civilian Oversight Commission to help assure Sheriff Department transparency and accountability, and deter police misconduct.

RECONSIDER/REPURPOSE:

--plans for \$28M to refurbish the South County Jail. Reduce footprint to about 200 jail beds. Repurpose funds to build transitional housing to help stabilize eligible jail residents' re-entry into our community. Build a separate assessment center

to screen and divert those who are appropriate for community-based alternatives.

I will continue to support you in your efforts in creating transformational change. I wish you strength and courage in voicing your convictions.

Sincerely,

Susan Benson ssbenson9@gmail.com 1364 Via Latina, 93013

From:

Judy Stevens Long <JLong@fielding.edu>

Sent:

Friday, April 9, 2021 10:49 AM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

letter in support of change

Follow Up Flag:

Follow up

Flag Status:

Flagged

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear County Supervisor,

I am writing to express my support for proposals to improve racial justice in our County and I urge you to reduce the funding of the Sherriff's Department to bring it in line with departments of the same size elsewhere and reduce the number of persons incarcerated in the County.

I also want to urge you to divert some of the funds to the Public Defenders Office. It is insane that the Public Defender only receives 1.5 percent of the budget. We need to get more people out of jail, not into jail, especially where mental health issues and race are concerned.

I am very much in favor of civilian oversight of the Sherriff's department and increased funding for Behavioral Wellness and non-jail alternatives for persons with mental health problems and addiction.

I hope you will consider these issues a top priority in the coming budget year.

Sincerely Yours,

Judith Long, Ph.D.

Professor, Human and Organizational Development

The Fielding Graduate University

Judith Stevens-Long, Ph.D.
Professor, human development
School of Human and Organizational Development
Fielding Graduate University
2020 De La Vina
Santa Barbara, California 93105
805-689-7288

From:

Brett Long <glassowine@gmail.com>

Sent:

Friday, April 9, 2021 1:30 PM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

Letter of support for CLUE's recommendations.

Follow Up Flag:

Follow up

Flag Status:

Flagged

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear County Supervisor,

I write to express my strong support to improve racial justice and prioritize humane treatment for justice-involved people in our County. I respectfully but firmly call on you to reallocate our criminal justice budget to advance transformational changes:

Permanently reduce Sheriff's Department funding to support a long term average jail population of approximately 550.

Reduce general funding for our Sheriff's Department by up to \$26.7 million and 165 FTEs to bring our Sheriff Department budget in line with comparable counties.

Reduce Sheriff's Department funding for traditional policing that doesn't reduce recidivism. Reallocate funds to community-based diversion and alternatives to jail, including more funds for the Behavioral Wellness Department to provide non-jail alternatives for mental health and addiction needs. Reallocate funds to support transition planning for jail residents returning to our community.

Increase funding for the Public Defender Department to expand holistic advocacy and culturally competent staff to improve advocacy across the racial/ethnic spectrum.

Reallocate funds to County CEO to expand and centralize data collection and analytics. Require Departments to provide evidence-based data for programs to reduce recidivism.

Offer a grant to the Sheriff's Department to expand jail internet and volunteer access - - including the award winning Freedom to Choose program that reduces recidivism.

Rethink plans for \$28M to refurbish the South County Jail. Reduce footprint to about 200 jail

beds. Repurpose funds to build transitional housing to help stabilize eligible jail residents' reentry into our community. Build a separate assessment center to screen and divert those who are appropriate for community-based alternatives.

Fund seed money to study a possible Civilian Oversight Commission to help assure Sheriff Department transparency and accountability, and deter police misconduct.

Transformational change requires courage. I will watch for you to vote for big change now. The commissioned KPMG studies and we, the people, will support you in this.

Sincerely,

Brett Robert Long

From:

Manuela <slinkymanu@gmail.com>

Sent:

Friday, April 9, 2021 2:16 PM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

Public comment on "Departmental Budgets/Public Safety" and Public Safety "Special

Issues"

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear County Supervisor,

I write to express my strong support to improve racial justice and prioritize humane treatment for justice-involved people in our County. I respectfully but firmly call on you to reallocate our criminal justice budget to advance transformational changes:

Permanently reduce Sheriff's Department funding to support a long term average jail population of approximately 550.

Reduce general funding for our Sheriff's Department by up to \$26.7 million and 165 FTEs to bring our Sheriff Department budget in line with comparable counties.

Reduce Sheriff's Department funding for traditional policing that doesn't reduce recidivism. Reallocate funds to community-based diversion and alternatives to jail, including more funds for the Behavioral Wellness Department to provide non-jail alternatives for mental health and addiction needs. Reallocate funds to support transition planning for jail residents returning to our community.

Increase funding for the Public Defender Department to expand holistic advocacy and culturally competent staff to improve advocacy across the racial/ethnic spectrum.

Reallocate funds to County CEO to expand and centralize data collection and analytics. Require Departments to provide evidence-based data for programs to reduce recidivism.

Offer a grant to the Sheriff's Department to expand jail internet and volunteer access - - including the award winning Freedom to Choose program that reduces recidivism.

Rethink plans for \$28M to refurbish the South County Jail. Reduce footprint to about 200 jail beds. Repurpose funds to build transitional housing to help stabilize eligible jail residents' re-

entry into our community. Build a separate assessment center to screen and divert those who are appropriate for community-based alternatives.

Fund seed money to study a possible Civilian Oversight Commission to help assure Sheriff Department transparency and accountability, and deter police misconduct.

Transformational change requires courage. I will watch for you to vote for big change now. The commissioned KPMG studies and we, the people, will support you in this.

Sincerely,

Manuela Long

Manuela Schmidt www.slinkymanu.com

From:	Brett Long <glassowine@gmail.com></glassowine@gmail.com>
Sent:	Friday, April 9, 2021 2:44 PM
To:	sbcob
Subject:	Public comment on "Departmental Budgets/Public Safety" and Public Safety "Special Issues"
	I originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.
Dear County Supervisor,	
	support to improve racial justice and prioritize humane treatment for justice-involved people in our County. In you to reallocate our criminal justice budget to advance transformational changes:
Permanently reduce Sheriff's	Department funding to support a long term average jail population of approximately 550.
Reduce general funding for comparable counties.	our Sheriff's Department by up to \$26.7 million and 165 FTEs to bring our Sheriff Department budget in line with
and alternatives to jail, inclu	t funding for traditional policing that doesn't reduce recidivism. Reallocate funds to community-based diversion ding more funds for the Behavioral Wellness Department to provide non-jail alternatives for mental health and funds to support transition planning for jail residents returning to our community.
Increase funding for the Pubracial/ethnic spectrum.	lic Defender Department to expand holistic advocacy and culturally competent staff to improve advocacy across the
Reallocate funds to County (for programs to reduce recid	CEO to expand and centralize data collection and analytics. Require Departments to provide evidence-based data livism.
Offer a grant to the Sheriff's program that reduces reciding	Department to expand jail internet and volunteer access including the award winning Freedom to Choose vism.
	furbish the South County Jail. Reduce footprint to about 200 jail beds. Repurpose funds to build transitional ible jail residents' re-entry into our community. Build a separate assessment center to screen and divert those who ity-based alternatives.
Fund seed money to study a deter police misconduct.	possible Civilian Oversight Commission to help assure Sheriff Department transparency and accountability, and
Transformational change rec people, will support you in tl	uires courage. I will watch for you to vote for big change now. The commissioned KPMG studies and we, the nis.
Sincerely,	
Brett Robert Long	